ORRIS ASSOCIA

Autumn Newsletter No 2 2016

NEC MEETING REPORT

A brief meeting was held at the NEC Classic Car Show on Sunday 13 November with representatives of the Morris Register, Morris Minor Owners Club, 6/80 and MO Club, LCV Register, Landcrab Owners Club International, MG Octagon Car Club and Wolseley Register in attendance.

Thank are due to John Ford, Chairman of the Morris Register for convening the meeting at short notice.

2017 MVA Rally

At the request of several clubs, the original plan to have MVA rallies in alternate years was reversed, at least for 2017 and 2018.

The Morris Register have agreed to host the 3rd MVA Rally at Thoresby Hall, Nottinghamshire on the first weekend in August 2017 (4th 5th and 6th August). The 6/80 and MO Club will be celebrating their 40th Anniversary in 2017 and will be holding their annual rally at this event. Other clubs who are still ratifying their events calendar have agreed to look to have representation at this event.

NEC SHOW

The Morris Minor Owners
Club was warmly
congratulated on their
success at the show in being
named Club of the Year at
the Classic and Sportscar
Magazine Award ceremony.
The 6/80 and MO club were
also congratulated on their
honourable mention in the
Club Magazine Category
with a 'Highly Commended'
accolade.

YOUNG APPRENTICE OF THE YEAR AWARD

The presentation for the young apprentice of the year award was made on the live stage at the NEC. The recipient Matthew Gamble from Bicester College was pleased to receive a cheque for £250 which had been donated to the Federation of British Historic Vehicle Clubs by the MMOC. Other clubs were encouraged to consider ways in which they might support the Young Apprenticeship schemes which the Federation are keen to support.



MVA CLUB REPRESENTATIVE MEETING

The Morris Minor Owners Club has offered to host a meeting at their new headquarters for MVA Club representatives on **Sunday 5**th **February 2017.**

The meeting is scheduled for an 11 am start. There will be an opportunity to view the new premises, including the conference/meeting room, meet with staff, view the operation of the newly installed membership database and website and sample a hot meal provided by the off site caterers who service the meetings held on site. In addition there will be an opportunity to view the workshop/storage area as well as the memorabilia collection.

As stated previously MVA clubs are invited to bring up to three representatives from each club and on the proforma attached advise of any dietary requirements.

It would assist greatly with the catering arrangements if returns could be forwarded to Kate Woodward by the 15th January 2017.

Please note the meeting room is on the first floor and is accessed by stairs.

Ray Newell. (MMOC Secretary MVA Co-ordinator)

Name of Club:	
Contact:	
Email:	
Telephone No:	
Club Representa 1.	tives who will attend the meeting:
1.	
2.	
3.	
Does anyone at	tending the meeting have any dietary requirements?

Industrial Park, Derby, DE22 8YH or email kate.woodward@mmoc.org.uk by 15th January 2017.